
The members are hereby requested to take a note that due to size 

constraints, the video webcast of the Extraordinary General Meeting 

held on 20.06.2020 could not be uploaded on the website and the same 

shall be made available with respect to specific request made by the 

member. 

 

Members who are desirous to get the video webcast can write to the 

Company on the below mentioned Email-ID and the webcast will be 

provided to the member accordingly. 

 

Email – cs@baramatiagro.com 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


